
 

15 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Homework is an important element of our learning programmes here at Carrington School and 
when it is approached with enthusiasm and commitment it adds a great deal of value to 
students' final outcomes. 
 
At this early point in the school year we have issued all students with information about when 
they can expect homework and how much time they should be spending on it. We also like to 
remind parents and carers that having your support in ensuring your young people make time to 
complete these tasks properly, is key to their success. 
 
Students and parents can keep track of exactly what tasks have been set, by whom, and when 
they are due to be handed in, using the Go4Schools app linked to your Go4Schools account. If 
you have not yet set this up, it is essential to do so as soon as possible. Instructions can be found 
HERE on how to do this, or contact your Year Hub for more help. 
 
You can see when subjects will set homework, and how much to expect HERE on our website. 
 
If an aspect of a homework task is not clear, students should email the teacher in question for 
help, or seek them out in school to get more guidance in good time BEFORE the deadline. 
 
There are sanctions that teachers may apply, in accordance with our Behaviour for Learning 
policy, if students fail to complete homework to a sufficient standard or fail to meet homework 
deadlines. 
 
Please contact your Year Hub or the subject teacher in question in the first instance if you have 
any concerns or questions about homework. 
 
Many thanks. 
The Carrington Team 
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